
 

 

YEAR FOUR 

Sports Day! 

A really big thank you to all 
the parents who were able 

to make Sports Day last 
week. For those of you 

who weren’t, photos will 
be coming to the Facebook 

page soon. 

We were super proud of 
the children and the effort 
they put in to the races and 

it was great to see how 
much they cheered each 

other on!  

 Meet the Neighbours! 
For the first half of this half-term, our topic is all about looking at our 

local area. As part of this work, we have learnt how to read four figure 

grid references and all about classifying animals. This week, Year 4 took 

a trip to Scarning Water Meadow to complete some fieldwork answer-

ing thee questions, ‘What lives at Scarning Water Meadow’. The chil-

dren were using observation skills to spot animals and plants that lived 

there. Some highlights included lots of frogs, different types of beetles 

and a range of different insects. The children then used Google Sheets 

to turn this data into bar graphs,.  

A reminder.. 

Please send your child to school 
with a water bottle that is full of 
water as the weather is much 

warmer now. 

Coming Soon! 

Our final topic of the year will be 

‘Come Dine with Me’  

During this, the children will be de-

signing and then using their cook-

ing skills to make something! 


